
Ponsonby Primary School 

Te Kura o te Rimu Tahi

TERM 4 

DATES 
14 Oct - 18 Dec   

______________

REMINDERS 

FOR TERM 4     

• Wide brimmed 

hats are 

compulsory in 

term 4 

• Year 3-6 

ATHLETICS DAY 

Wednesday the 

6th of Nov 

9am-3pm          

at Onewa 

Domain 

• Year 0-2    

KAKARIKI  

ATHLETICS 

CARNIVAL 

Friday the 15th 

of Nov 

9am-10:30am   

at Ponsonby 

Primary 

• COLOUR RUN 

Saturday the 

23rd Nov 

11:30am-3pm 

• THREE WAY 

LEARNING 

CONVERSATIONS                

25th & 26th of 

Nov 

 WEEK 3 TERM 4 - 1ST OF NOVEMBER 2024

Kia Ora Parents and Whānau,


I hope you all enjoyed a wonderful long weekend!


It was fantastic to start the week with the Year 5 Carnival. The creativity and innovation 
our students showed with their stalls was simply outstanding. Each year, the event gets 
better and better! A big thank you to Mrs. Vollmer and Mr. Bergin for organising another 
incredible carnival. All the money raised goes towards subsidising the Education 
Outside of Classroom for our Year 5 students.  


Reminders and Updates: 

School Wonder-thon: Thank you to everyone who supported our Wonder-thon test on 
Friday. Please keep sending in your money and sponsorship forms—everyone has a 
chance to win a spot prize!


Colour Run Carnival Fundraiser: With our Colour Run Carnival coming up, our 
wonderful classroom liaisons have shared a link to your class stall. If you’re able to 
donate some time to help out on the day, it would be greatly appreciated.

School Pool Opening: We’re looking forward to opening the school pool in the next 
couple of weeks!


2025 New Entrants: If you have siblings starting with us next year and haven’t yet 
enrolled, please do so as soon as possible. Our Year 1 numbers are close to capacity 
for 2025. Next year, we’ll begin with four Year 1 classes, three Year 2 classes, and two 
classes each for Years 3, 4, 5, and 6.


Athletics Day: Next Wednesday, our Year 3-6 students will participate in Athletics Day 
at the Takapuna Athletics Ground. Thank you to all the parents who have volunteered to 
help!


Yesterday, our basketball teams participated in the Auckland Basketball Zones and 
Skills Day. It was a fantastic turnout, especially for children new to the sport, giving 
them the opportunity to explore and try something different. Well done to all of the 
children that competed yesterday and thank you to the parents that went along to 
Coach & Manage the teams. 


Best of luck to all of our students playing summer sports this weekend as we kick off 
the summer season!


Have a wonderful weekend ahead!


Ngā mihi 

Sanjay Rama 












 WEEK 5 TERM 2 - 31ST MAY 2024

















Lorna Jane Stall - Colour Run Carnival 
Lorna Jane will be having a stall at our Colour Run Carnival. For one day only, you can enjoy 25% off full-
price Lorna Jane activewear. There will also be a fantastic Lorna Jane raffle on the day. You can purchase 

tickets to enter the raffle at the stall. All proceeds from the raffle will go to Ponsonby Primary School.



Ponsonby Primary School's new music school 2025:  
Years 3 - 6 Enrolments are now open! Please see information below.







Sonnie have partnered with PPS on some merch and there 

will be a stall at the Colour Run Carnival


